CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

y the Private Secretary
O Se Eieide e - 2 December, 1982,

Argentine Military Operations

The Prime Minister has noted the contents of
your letter of 1 December,.

I am sending copies of this letter to
Richard Mottram (Ministry of Defence), Henry Steel

(Attorney General's Office) and Richard Hatfield
(Cabinet Office).

J.E. Holmes, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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